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Paul Hitchings  
Project Director – WestConnex Stage 3A  
Transport for NSW   
20-44 Ennis Road   
MILSONS POINT NSW 2041  
  
VIA EMAIL: Courtney.Moran@transport.nsw.gov.au  
  
18/03/2021 

  
Dear Mr. Hitchings,   
  
  

WestConnex M4-M5 (Stage 3A) Mainline Tunnel (SSI 7485)   
Construction Blast Monitoring Program and Strategy (Conditions C9 and E99)  

  
  
I refer to my previous letter, dated 19 February 2021, which was incorrectly addressed to 
Mr Tarnjit Chahal.   
  
I am withdrawing the letter, a copy of which is attached for your records; and superseding it with this 
letter.  
  
I can continue to advise that given the proposal to undertake blasting for the project has been 
withdrawn, the Department has ceased its review of the related documents as requested.     
  
If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Carl Dumpleton on 02 9274 6283.  
  
Yours sincerely   

  
Jake Shackleton  
A/Director – Infrastructure Management  
  
As nominee of the Planning Secretary  
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